
Aalia Gill (2’s PM Assistant Teacher) 
My name is Aalia Gill. I have had the pleasure of working at Grace Presbyterian Church for over 
fifteen years. I truly believe God has placed me at this job and has used me tremendously in 
children's ministry. I love working with children, especially at their early ages. Watching them 
grow and learn and talk is an absolute pleasure. We have fun singing songs and reading bible 
stories. God has placed a special desire in my heart to reach out to young children and Grace 
Presbyterian has been a great pedestal for this outreach. A little about myself, I am a wife and 
mother, I love spending time with my family and friends, I especially love to travel and visit new 
places! Although Grace has been my church all these years I work most Sunday mornings and 
spend my Sunday nights in fellowship with the local Pakistani church community for bible study 
and worship. God has blessed me so much throughout the years and I am so lucky to work at a 
place I can be surrounded by the Lord's presence. In conclusion, I’d like to share my favorite 
verse from Proverbs 22:6, “Start children off on the way they should go, and even when they are 
old they will not turn from it”. Thank You. 
 


